

Office of the Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

April 4, 2007

Dr. Lin Lin Childhood/Early Childhood Education Department SUNY Cortland Cortland, NY 13045

Dear Dr. Lin:

Building on the success of the ethics institute, the accomplishment of individual faculty, department programs, and the President's ethics initiative, the Philosophy Department has founded the Center for Ethics, Peace and Social Justice (CEPS). I am inviting you to please serve as a member of the newly-formed Advisory Council to this Center. It is expected that your term would begin immediately and be effective through August 31, 2009.

The role of the CEPS Council is to set policies for the Center, provide direction for the objectives of the Center, and to provide advisement and support for its members.

Dr. Andrew Fitz-Gibbon has agreed to chair the Advisory Council. Once membership is complete, he will contact you regarding upcoming meetings.

Your input will be very important, so please let me know if you accept this invitation by contacting Linda Pedrick either by phone at Ext. 2207 or by e-mail: linda@em.cortland.edu.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

beth Anvis Lussell Elizabeth Davis-Russell

lbp

c: A. Fitz-Gibbon